
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
To: Panhellenic Seamen’s Federation 
 
Brussels, 7/12/2021 
 
Ref: Letter of solidarity to Panhellenic Seamen’s Federation (PNO) 

 
 

 

 
Dear friends, 
 
 
The European Transport Workers Federation stands in solidarity with Greek 
seafarers asking for meaningful social dialogue and respect. 
 
We call on the concerned shipowners’ Association to take its responsibility and 
engage in meaningful negotiations with PNO towards the immediate conclusion of 
national Collective Bargaining Agreements for 2020 and 2021which have not been 
renewed. 
 
The ETF calls on the Greek government to encourage and support social dialogue, 
and ensure decent working and living conditions for seafarers by restoring minimum 
manning levels, and ensuring protective social security coverage which precisely 
assumes its full significance and needs to be most implemented at a time of such 
crisis.  
 
Together we unite and raise our voices for the protection of seafarers’ rights.  
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
ETF team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


